Brian Schultz

CORRESPONDENCE
10/18/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 09466-2019

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 11:58 AM

To: 'theone@uneedus.com’

Subject: RE: 20190135

Good Morning,

Per your request we have added you as in interested person in docket 20190135-TP.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media

upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: theone@uneedus.com [mailto:theone@uneedus.com]
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 10:52 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject:

Please add me as an interested person to docket 2019- 0135

Albert Erdmann

PO Box 23

Cocoa FL 32923
Phone 321-684-6844
Fax 407-362-5338

This is the docket on the exhaust of the 850 area code





